
Embassy of India 
Manila 

 
15th April, 2020 

 
 

Subject: Extension in last date for submission of bids for providing ship-husbanding 

services and provisions to Indian Naval/Coast Guard ships calling at ports in the 

Philippines.  

 
 In view of further extension of Enhanced Community Quarantine/Lockdown over the 

entire Luzon by the Philippine government till 30th April, 2020 due to COVID-19 pandemic, 

the last date for submission of bids is further extended up to 15th May, 2020 (1730 Hrs).  

 

2. Tentative date for opening of bids will be 1500 Hrs on 18th May, 2020 (next working 

day). Other terms and conditions of the Tender Notice shall remain same. 
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